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MRS Joan Morris
8 / 84 - 88 Dee Why PDE
Dee Why NSW 2099

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Dear Council,

I am 89 years old and have lived in this area for many years. I am writing to express my
concern about the McDonald’s development application at 37 Roseberry Street, Balgowlah
(DA2025/0132).

I have grandchildren who go to school nearby and catch the bus in this area. It is already
dangerous with the amount of traffic on the roads. The roundabout and surrounding streets
are often full, and cars come through too quickly for a residential area.

Adding a McDonald’s drive-through will only make it more dangerous for children trying to get
to school safely. The extra traffic is unnecessary and puts young lives at risk.

I think it is ridiculous that Council is even considering this application in such a congested
area. The safety of children should come first.

Please do not approve this development.

Sincerely,




